GARNETT HOUSING AUTHORITY
My 14, 2018

Members present: Steve spring, Betts Abraham and Susan Stanton. Butch Rocker and Ron Zimmerman
were absent. Karlyn Hulett, Housing Director, also attended the meeting.

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved by the board.
Karlyn gave the following report:

e Parkside Place 1 contract was renewed for 20 years. Steve signed everything. We are waiting
for HUD to sign and implement everything. Until that time, we will not get paid our HAP. It will
be back payed.

¢ Auditors will be here May 21 and 22.

e June is enrollment for the annual Kansas Housing Conference. Itisin Topeka from September
12-14. Karlyn would like to attend. She is not sure about the cost yet.

e The sidewalk at Parkside Place is supposed to be done sometime the month of May. Farrell said
he will get it done prior to his retirement June 18.

e Butch had someone bring up storm shelters and concerns with tornado season.

The board went into executive session at 7:13.

The board reconvened at 7:20.

Betts made a motion to pay the bills. Susan seconded her motion. The board approved to pay the bills.
The board looked over the financial reports.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30.

Recorded by Susan Stanton, Secretary



